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To:Director of Services,
     Aircraft Noise Competent Authority
     Fingal County Council,
     County Hall,
     Main St.
     Swords, K67X8Y2

I wish to express my objection to Divergent Flight Paths proposed by the Dublin Airport
Authority which have NOT been the subject of a planning permission.
It is evident that the DAA's plans for proceeding with the above are in breach of planning
laws.

Philip Cleary




